
Negotiating Committee for all Transervice Units 

Ontario Region 
November 27, 2023 

 
 Negotiations – TRANSERVICE 

Bulletin #1 
 

To:  Ontario Local Presidents with Transervice Units 
Ontario Transervice Caucus Delegates 
Ontario Transervice members  

Greetings Brothers and Sisters, 

 
Your Ontario Unifor bargaining committee held it’s first week of bargaining in Toronto from 
November 20 -24 with Transervice. 
 
We met in person and exchanged non-monetary proposals and are pleased to say the 
dialogue this week on the issues raised by both parties went well with good positive 
results.  
We have also passed on our monetary proposals that were submitted by the membership 
and have had a chance to start the discussion and dialogue on all the issues proposed. 
 
It was a constructive exchange and we are scheduled to return to bargaining in late 
December.  

 
In Solidarity, 
Unifor Bargaining Committee  
 
Gavin Parker-Nance  
Scott Shafer 
Jim Kay  
Scott McILmoyle, National Representative 

SM/vs/cope 343 


